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To Dr. Flick from Jl.1r. Bell. 
Medico-Legal Society, Kew Yor'.d:, 

Feb. 13, 1900. 
Dear Dr. Lawrence F. Flick• 

It is of course too late now to withdra.w names from 
the programme - sorry you are to disappoint us. 

The following have assured new papers: 

You had better enroll whether you attend or not. 

Yours, 

Clark Bell. 


